
Respected Parents and Dear Students, 

 

In compliance with the directives issued by the Government of Punjab and in response to the current 

heat wave, we are adjusting the school hours starting Monday, May 20, 2024, until the commencement 

of the Summer Break. The revised schedule is as follows: 

 

Monday to Thursday: 7:00 AM to 11:30 AM 

Fridays: 7:00 AM to 10:30 AM 

 

During this period, the First Assessment Tests will be held daily from 7:00 AM to 8:00 AM, followed by 

the regular class timetable. 

 

Please make the necessary arrangements accordingly. 

 

Warm regards, 


